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Revision to Our Dividend Policy 

 

Yokohama, August 8, 2014 - Lasertec Corporation today announced that the Board of 

Directors decided on August 8, 2014, to revise our dividend policy for the fiscal year ending 

June 2015 and beyond. 

 

1. Revised policy 

We have changed our policy so that our target dividend ratio will be shifted upward from 

30% to 35% of our consolidated net profit. 

(Policy prior to revision) 

Our basic policy concerning profit distribution is to maintain steady income distribution 

through flexibly adopted dividend schemes in accordance with operating results and to 

target at a dividend ratio of around 30% on a consolidated basis. 

(Policy after revision) 

Our basic policy concerning profit distribution is to maintain steady income distribution 

through flexibly adopted dividend schemes in accordance with operating results and to 

target at a dividend ratio of around 35% on a consolidated basis. 

 

2. Reason for revision 

We have a dividend policy that sets a target dividend ratio on a consolidated basis. This is 

because we believe that shareholder interests should be given a top priority and dividends 

should be paid in a manner that is closely linked to our operating performance. As of this 

announcement, we have decided to shift the target dividend ratio upward as a part of our 

profit distribution policy in favor of shareholders and in order to expand our shareholder 

base. 

 

3. Forecast of dividends before and after the revision takes effect 

 
Dividends per share

End of 2Q Year-end Total Dividend ratio
 Yen Yen Yen % 

Year ended June 30, 
2014 * 

0.00 27.00 27.00 30.9 

Year ended June 30, 
2015 (forecast) 

0.00 34.00 34.00 35.7 



 

  

* The dividends for the year ended June 30, 2014, will be subject to approval at the ordinary 

general meeting of shareholders scheduled for September 26, 2014. 

(Note) The forecast provided in this release is based on information available to the 

management at the time of announcement and on assumptions it has judged to be reasonable. 

Actual results may differ materially from the forecast due to various factors. 
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